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With dedicated focus on redefining what 
it means to be ready for retirement, ING is 
changing our name to Voya Financial™. Coined 
from the word “voyage”, Voya™ reflects 
momentum and optimism, seeing the future in  
a positive way. 

On September 1, 2014, you will start to see 
the Voya name on your Plan website and 
retirement materials, and any remaining 
ING retirement investment options you 
may have in your plan (including options 
provided under an ING Life Insurance and 
Annuity Company contract)¹. The change to 
Voya should be complete by the end of 2014 
on all other materials2. Transitioning from ING 
to Voya is taking place in phases to ensure a 
smooth and successful name change, so you  
may see both names at times. 

Only our name is changing. 

• �Nothing changes with your account or the 
quality retirement services you receive today,

• �Continue contacting us with the same phone 
numbers you do today,

• �Our web addresses will replace Voya for ING, 
with both versions active through November 
2015 to make it easiest on you.

As we become Voya, our commitment to  
making a secure financial future possible –  
one person, one family, and one institution at a 
time remains unchanged. Visit www.voya.com 
to learn more. 

¹ �ING Life Insurance and Annuity Company will change its name to  
Voya Retirement Insurance and Annuity Company.

2 �Including, if applicable, any reference to ING National Trust Company 
which will be changing its name to Voya Institutional Trust Company.


